
CHRISTMAS EVE MIRACLE

The Agelopoulos family returned to Jacobi Medical Center
on February 22, 2011 to present a plaque in gratitude

for the care Peter received. The family stated,
“The nurses at Jacobi spoiled our family forever.”

TEAM JACOBI 2B-SICU,
THANK YOU!

Your Professionalism, Expertise, & Compassion
Is The Driving Force Behind Our
Christmas Eve Miracle of 2010
With Much Love &Admiration,

The Family Of
Panagiotis “Peter” Agelopoulos


